
Important Notices: 
Spring is here! As the weather starts to warm up and the snow continues to 
melt, we will be going outside as often as we can and we do find that snow-
ants, boots, etc are getting soaked through. Please send in spare clothes as 
well as some splash pants for your child to change into once their other 
clothes are wet. This will allow us to spend more time outside! 

We are asking that parents please send your child in with a water bottle 
each week, especially as the weather gets warmer. Thank you!  

Our chocolate bar fundraiser has started and runs until April 15th! If you 
haven’t already, please pick up a box of chocolates to sell from our class-
room. The sign-out sheet is by the door at the top of the stairs.   

Highlights: 
Another fun month with lots of fun activities planned such as a Killarney 
hike, an Easter egg hunt, bowling, a visit to Hanwell recreation park and 
more! We will also be continuing our Phys Ed Fridays for two days this 
month and of course have lot of spring & Easter crafts planned. 
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Facebook 
We would like to 
invite all parents to 
join our Facebook 
group, ‘The 
Preschool Centre - 
Main St Junior Af-
terschoolers’.  

Absence 
If your child will be 
absent please call 
us or message us 
on the Facebook 
page to let us know. 
Thank you! 

Allergies 
Please remember 
we are a peanut 
free building. 

Birthdays 
We love to cele-
brate your child’s 
special day! Please 
feel free to send in a 
cake and/or cup-
cakes on your 
child’s day. Please 
note that due to 
public health regu-
lations cakes and 
baked goods must 
be store bought. 
Thank you in ad-
vance for your un-
derstanding. 


